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US BANKRUPTICY
MSTRICT OF SOUTH CAROLINA

In re:

HOLIDAY CLOSING OF THE COURT ORDER

In addition to the legal holidays of Thursday, November 23, 2017; Monday, December
25, 2017; and Monday, January 1, 2018 the United States Bankruptcy Court for the District of
South Carolina will be closed on the following days:

Thanksgiving: Wednesday, November 22, 2017
Friday, November 24, 2017

Christmas: Friday, December 22, 2017
Tuesday, December 26, 2017

New Year’s: Friday, December 29, 2017
These additional days will be considered legal holidays for purposes of computing time
under the Federal Rules of Civil Procedure, Federal Rules of Bankruptcy Procedure, Local Rules

and any applicable statute.

AND IT IS SO ORDERED.

S AA
David K. Duncan
Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge

District of South Carolina

Columbia, South Carolina
November 6, 2017



